
 

 

 

 

 

11th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  

 
Year 6 - Arrangements for relocating to Amington (2 week period 18-22/3 and 8-12/4/24) 
 
Please see below the arrangements in place for Year 6 pupils for the two weeks either side of the Easter 
holidays.  All Year 6 pupils are expected to be in school at our Amington site.  Arrangements are in place for 
the Hive to continue operating at Greenacres, but it will be in the current Year 5 mobile classrooms.  The Hive 
door-bell will be moved. 
 

 There will be a ‘walking bus’ in the morning at 8.40am.  This will take any Year 6 pupils from the Hive 
and also any Year 6 children (who need to be dropped at Greenacres rather than the main gate at 
Amington). Please complete the attached reply slip with which mornings you require this. 

 There will be no parking for parents on the Amington site, please use Woodland Road or 
neighbouring roads.  Children will need to be at the main gate by 9.10am where they will be met by a 
member of staff. 

 During the school day Toast and Lunch will be available.  More details on this will follow. 

 End of the school day will be 3.30pm and children are to be collected from the main gates at 
Amington.  The exception to this is any child who is booked into the Hive will be walked back to 
Greenacres site. 

 Music lessons will be cancelled for the two weeks and refunds will be arranged. 

 Year 6 SATs Tuition will take place at Amington on the usual days with pupils collected at 4.30pm. 

 Rehearsals for Shrek production will be cancelled for the two week period. 

 School uniform to be worn as normal each day except Thursday when pupils to wear PE kit as usual. 

 There will be a meeting from 5.00pm – 6.00pm at Amington for parents to look around the 
classrooms and ask any questions regarding this relocation.  We anticipate that parking will be 
available on site for this meeting. 

 
We are sorry for this disruption, but we are acting on health and safety advice in the interests of the pupils 
and staff.  We will communicate further with you when we know more information/updates.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Louise Bridge 

Principal 


